2014-4: Problem Statement

Problem Statement: “Section 4.2.5is
technology-specific language that is not current
with modern network operation needs and
practices. We should remove it to make NRPM

clearer.”



Current Language

Current Language: “When an ISP submits a
request for IP address space to be used for IP-
based web hosting, it will supply (for
informational purposes only) its technical
justification for this practice. ARIN will analyze

this data continuously, evaluating the need for
future policy change.”



Policy Statement

Remove section 4.2.5.



Discussion

. Any technical justifications submitted under
NRPM 4.2.5 do not appear to have been
analyzed. It is therefore not necessary to
collect this information going forward.



Discussion

This Draft Policy was functionally identical to the
last bullet item of a previous version of
Recommended Draft Policy 2013-7 - NRPM 4
(IPv4) policy cleanup. That provision which had
as discussion, “This information-gathering
policy has been in place for a decade now with
no resulting policy changes, and is no longer
needed in light of IPv4 runout.” was removed in
favor of this Recommended Draft Policy.



